
 50 Street Widening–CP Railway Grade Separation Drainage Work 

 Upcoming work on the drainage systems on 84 Avenue and 46 Street is scheduled to begin the 

 week of June 12  and will be completed by the end of June.  This work is required to support the 

 construction of the future 82 Avenue connection to the Kenilworth community.  The intersection 

 will be closed for the duration of the work. During this closure, traffic can use the newly 

 constructed service road on the east side of 50 Street between 90 Avenue and 84 Avenue. For more 

 information, please see the attached maps below. 

 Image 1 — Temporary road closure and detour map 
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 Image 2 – Drainage work map 

 For information about this project, contact: 

 Malika Ali 
 Eng. Project Manager, Transportation 
 Infrastructure Delivery, City of Edmonton 
 malika.ali@edmonton.ca  | 780-690-6055 

 Joe Kabarchuk 
 Project Manager, Alberco Construction Ltd 
 780-267-5816 
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